
  

July 29, 2009    

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN   

It is with great pleasure that we recommend Aulda Hayes as a baby nurse for your newborn,  

We called Aulda in July 2009 when our son was 2 weeks old. We were overwhelmed, tired, scared…and breastfeeding 
was becoming harder and harder (we later found out that our son could not latch properly). Aulda showed up at our 
doorstep and magically made everyone and everything right.  

She showed incredible compassion for our family and instantly formed a bond with our son. We felt safe, secure and 
well taken care of the entire time that she was with us.  

Aulda not only taught us about the basics of newborn care, but she helped us emotionally in so many ways. We will be 
forever grateful to her.  

Again, we highly recommend Aulda to help you out during what will be an amazing but crazy time.  

Our best, 
Marni & Matt 
New Jersey    

      


